Assembly Words 22nd March 21, 2016

First Student 
Good Morning everyone,
On behalf of the Garden Club I would like to share some news with you all. As you know we are open every Monday at lunch time and everyone is welcome. We like to plant, nurture and harvest crops. We also like to beautify the school with lovely flowers and different leaves and foliaged plants. Recently we have been donated a third worm farm by a teacher from Upper Primary and a second compost by a Senior School teacher. Our School Registrar managed to get the local Masters store to donate a birdbath, another raised garden bed and we are hopeful to receive pavers for a path and a cacti garden. Well done!

Student Two
[bookmark: _GoBack]Last week we planted many young silver beet seedlings. These will grow all year. The tomatoes are still going strong. We have completed a wooden trellis and we are planting some climbing vines like passionfruit on it. Passionfruit also have beautiful purple flowers. Soon we will be planting broad beans, cabbage, cauliflowers and broccoli. Several of the Lower Primary classes have been creating ornaments such as mosaics for display in garden to make it a more sensory and attractive space. In Garden Club whilst having loads of fun we learn, earth, plant and animal science. We learn recycling, mathematics, teamwork, sharing, caring, safety and farming. Garden Club is the place to be. Why not come and join us? 


